
 

 

COVID-19 Safety Protocols & Procedures 

With the steady decline in COVID-19 cases over the last several weeks in 
Hamilton County, loosening of restrictions both county and statewide as well 
as the Baylor School dropping some of their restrictions the following changes 
will occur beginning Tuesday, June 1, 2021: 

▪ Athletes are no longer required to wear personal facemasks.  
 

▪ Athletes will enter the building through the hallway door from the back 
of the parking lot. 

 
▪ The RED double doors will NO longer be an entry way to enter the 

building. 
 

▪ Locker rooms and bathrooms will be OPEN for changing and showering.   
 

▪ Social distancing is no longer required in lanes. 
 

▪ COVID-19 group size restrictions are no longer in effect. 
 

▪ Parents may enter the building to watch practice BUT are required to 
wear masks and remain in the balcony area above the pool during 
practice. 
 

▪ At the conclusion of practice parents are asked to exit the building and 
wait for their children outside on the sidewalk at the rear of the 
building. 
 

▪ Please DO NOT bring athletes to swim practice if they are sick.  We ask that 
parents please contact the Director Operations, Laura Pitman 
(lpitman@baylorschool.org) if the athlete is sick and will not be able to 
make it to practice. 
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